

PLEASE REPLY TO:-

P O Box 570

Redhill RH1 20B

21<sup>st</sup> November 2016

**Secretary of State for Culture** 

100 Parliament St

London SW1A 2BQ

Dear Madam,

DIGITAL ECONOMY BILL

Censorship of the internet is as unacceptable as Press censorship. The Bill should, therefore contain no uncontrolled power to block access to websites. No other Western country does so.

In any event, the British Board of Film Classification is answerable to no-one but itself and thus should not be entrusted with legal power.

Yours for freedom of expression.

Godnon

E. Goodman

Chair of CAC.